WILL YOU HELP?

Improve youth care in The Hague bij sharing your experience

What will you be doing?



You will participatie in an interview of +/- 60 minutes.



The interview will take place at a location where you feel comfortable.



We will ask about your experiences with the help or support you are receiving.

Compensation



For participating, you will receive a €25 VVV gift card.

Privacy



Your experience will be processed anonymously and stored securely.

Participate?

Scan the QR-code and leave your contact details



or

Call or message Anne (researcher) at 06 42 21 98 80



Will you help? Your opinion helps improve youth care in The Hague







WILL YOU HELP?

Improve youth care in The Hague bij sharing your experience

Dear parent/caregiver,

Your family is currently receiving help from a youth care organization that is part of Kracht, or has received help in the past. We would like to know how you experienced this help. That is why we invite you to take part in a personal interview.

We are researching the youth care in The Hague. The system has recently changed and we are investigating whether these changes have made help more **accessible** and of **better quality**. This research will help youth services in The Hague improve their approach. Your opinion is very valuable!

During the interview, we would like to hear:

- What went well and what could be improved?
- What dit the help mean to you?
- How was the process from registration to receiving help?

The interview will take about an hour and will take place at a location where you feel comfortable. It will be recorded and transcribed anonymously. Your data will be stored securely.

Will you help? By sharing your experience, you help improve youth care. As a thank you, you'll receive a €25 VVV gift card. Sign up via the QR code on the front of this flyer!

Questions? Contact us via hagse.jeugdhulp@hhs.nl or call Anne Steenbakkers at 0642219880.





